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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

OFFICIAL RESULTS OF THE 2025 TURKS AND CAICOS 

ISLANDS GENERAL ELECTION 
 
GRAND TURK, TURKS AND CAICOS ISLANDS – [February 11, 2025] – The Supervisor of 

Elections, Mr. Dudley Lewis, is pleased to announce the official results of the Turks and Caicos 

Islands General Election held on Friday, February 7, 2025. 

 

The people of the Turks and Caicos Islands have exercised their democratic right, electing 

representatives to serve in the House of Assembly. Below are the official results for both the All-

Island Districts  and the Electoral Districts. 

 

 



 
The Elections Department congratulates all successful candidates and thanks every individual who 

participated in this democratic process. The newly elected representatives will soon take office, 

assuming their responsibilities in guiding the Turks and Caicos Islands forward. 

 

For more information, please contact the Elections Office at Pond Street, Grand Turk, or the 

Elections Office at Caribbean Place, Providenciales. You can also reach the office via telephone at 

649-338-2304 or 649-246-7742. 

 

Lister Dudley Lewis 

Supervisor of Elections 
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